



500 Summer St NE E20 Salem OR 97301 Voice: 503-947-2340 Fax: 503-947-2341 www.Oregon.Gov/OHA www.health.oregon.gov

November 22, 2019

The Honorable Governor Kate Brown 254 State Capitol Salem, OR 97301

RE: Oregon Health Authority Monthly Update on Ongoing and Emerging Issues

Dear Governor Brown:

OHA's executive leadership team and issue resolution teams within divisions continue to meet to ensure progress continues to be made in resolving identified issues. We are also continuing ongoing research and analysis into previously documented issues as well as documenting new issues. The agency is continuing to manage the existing resolution plans and revise the resolution plans when needed.

Please don't hesitate to contact me with any questions you may have.

Sincerely,

Patrick M. Allen

Director

EC: Fariborz Pakseresht, Director, DHS